Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders about the upcoming week.

Next Wednesday is Veterans Day. There will be no school for students or teachers.

As a reminder, report cards were mailed out this past week. Make sure to let your child’s
teacher know if you have any questions.

It was exciting to see so many of you at our virtual open house last night. We will be planning
more of these events in the future and look forward to seeing even more of you there.

You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This
information can also be found under the School Reopening tab on our school website.

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!
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